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LABOR RELATIONS

UNITED STATES

POSTAL SERVICE

October 2, 1995

Mr. William Burrus

Executive Vice President

American Postal Workers
Union, AFL-CIO

1300 L Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20005-~4128

Dear Mr. Burrus:

This is in response to your correspondence dated August 30,
1995, in which you expressed concern, because it is your
belief, that Postal Data Centers do not have an automated or
manual system to compensate TE'S for grievance settlements
which involve compensation.

vYour concern is for naught, as the Postal Data Center does in
fact, have a system in place for the processing of grievance
settlements which involve compensation for TE employees.

According to the PDC, a manual system is in place, and
grievance settlements which involve compensation for TE's
are processed accordingly.

If anything out of the ordinary develops, please notify my
office and we will handle it on a case by case basis.

Sincerely,
A@%&Q Ve%liante
Mansger

Contract Administration (APWU/NPMHU)

475 L'EnFanT Puaza SW
WasHingTon DC 20260-4100
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1300 L Street, NW, Washington, DC 20005

August 30, 1995

Dear Tony:

I am informed that the Postal Data Centers do not have an automated or manual .
system to compensate TEs for grievance settlements tlﬁereby clelay'ing .
compensation for such employees. In that TEs are governed by the provisions of

Article 15, the parties envisioned that grievance settlements would require

compensation of such employees

I request that your office determine the procedures unplementecl by the PEDC ancl
advise of your findings, and changes if necessary.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Si cerely,

W) otz

William Burrus
Executive Vice President

Anthony J. Vegliante, Manager
Grievance & Arbitration Division
USPS, Labor Relations

476 L'Enfant Plaza, SW
Washington, DC 20260

WB:zb

opeiu# 2,

faﬂ-cio



